GALLATIN GATEWAY RURAL FIRE DIST.
Regular Trustee’s Meeting/ August 15, 2017

Trustees present: Cooper Wade, Keith Bright, Joe Axtell, Terry Fluke and Tad DeGroot
Also Present: Jeremiah Hillier and Kathy Brekke

Keith called the meeting to order at 7:35 P.M.

Joe moved and Tad seconded the motion to approve the July minutes. The vote was
unanimous in favor.

Warrants #9986-10013 in the amount of $23,961.95 were presented for approval and payment.
Cooper moved and Tad seconded the motion to approve and pay the warrants. The vote was
unanimous in favor.

Chief’s report (see attached)

There was discussion about future salaries and how to compensate volunteers for extra time
spent working for the GGRFD Dept.

It was decided that Bridger Garage Door would be contacted to get a wider door for Station #2.
The door needs to measure 14'X14’, and the work needs to be done by March.

cuT (17 cur F)
Bob Brekke will spray weeds on the lot at Four Corners. The Canyon lot needs to be spraved
also.

The Dept. is still looking for a new secretary. Kathy will post an ad in the Chronicle.
The State Fund premium will go down by approximately $600/yr.

Cooper moved and Joe seconded the motion to pass Resol@tion #2017-01 to maximize the
mills. The vote was unanimous in favor.

Cooper moved and Joe seconded the motion to adjourn the meeting. The vote was unanimous
in favor, and Keith adjourned at 8:40 P.M.
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